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Principal’s Message 
 

Possum Post 
 

Term 3 Week 6 2022 

Waterfall Public School 
 

 
Exciting News 
 

Congratulations Mrs Paxton on your 
appointment as the Canteen Manager for Picnic Point Public 
School. We know they are very lucky to have you, your 
experience and your delicious food!!! 
Mrs Paxton will be working at Picnic Point PS Wednesdays, 
Thursdays and Fridays. Have NO FEAR Mrs Paxton is 
continuing in her role as our volunteer Canteen Manager; 
however, canteen days will now change to Mondays and 
Tuesdays. As of Week 9 - Monday 12 September the canteen 
will be operational.  
Mrs Paxton will begin her new role in Week 8 which means 
the canteen will be non operational on Thursday 8 
September and Friday 9 September.  
Thank you for your understanding and please join me in 
congratulating and celebrating this new appointment and 
chapter in Mrs Paxton’s career.  

 

 
Father’s Day Breakfast 
Next Friday morning at 8.15am we will be celebrating our 
wonderful fathers and father figures. Your child would have 
brought home an invitation to this special event. Please 
check their bags if you have not received this invitation as 
there is an RSVP inside which needs to be returned by 
Monday 29 August. This will enable us to prepare for 
catering. This invitation is open to granddads and uncles as 
well. Looking forward to seeing you there for breakfast as we 
celebrate our fathers and father figures.  
P&C will send out more information regarding the Father’s 
Day Stall.  
 

Term 3 
Playgroup every Tuesday 10am – 12pm 

Week 7 – PBL Focus –Compassion and 
Collaboration 
Tuesday 30 August  
 Scripture 

Wednesday 31 August  
 Ultimate Frisbee  

Thursday 1 September    
 Canteen operational  

Friday 2 September 
 Father’s Day Breakfast 8.15am – 9am 
 P&C Father’s Day Stall 
 Canteen Operational  
 Library Borrowing  
 Students to wear sports uniform – 

Basketball Skills Clinic  
 
Week 8 – PBL Focus –Learning and Friendship 
Tuesday 6 September  
 Scripture 
 Library 

Wednesday 7 September 
 Make up Basketball session 

Thursday 8 September   
 Canteen NON -operational  

Friday 9 September  
 Canteen NON -operational  
 Students to wear sports uniform – 

Basketball Skills Clinic  
 
Week 9 – PBL Focus –Equity and Excellence  
Monday 12 September   
 Canteen operational  

Tuesday 13 September  Scripture 
 Scripture 
 Canteen operational  

Wednesday 12 September   
 Basketball 
 Library 

Friday 14 September   
 Students to wear sports uniform – 

Basketball Skills Clinic  
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:waterfall-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Music Lessons 
Our music program is well under way. With students enjoying this program. Mr Morrison is introducing 
students to various instruments and broadening their knowledge, skills and playing experience. How lucky 
are we to have Mr Morrison providing this specialised program which is individualised to suit your child’s 
needs. Each stage receives 40 minutes of music tuition every week. We are so lucky at WPS to offer small 
group learning and hands on practical experience across a variety of wind, percussion and keyboard 
instruments.  
 

 

 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 
Week 10 
Thursday 22 September – School Photos  
To order school photos, visit the website: www.donwoodphotography.com.au and use the school code 
339617. Packages and inclusions are available online to select and order. Family photos can also be ordered 
online prior to photo day.  
If you wish to pay by cash you can send the correct amount in an ordering envelope and hand it to the 
school photographer on photo day. Please note that payments go directly to Don Wood Photography, not 
via school payments.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Lilly Morabito - Principal 

 

http://www.donwoodphotography.com.au/


 

 
 
 
 

 

Book Week – Dreaming 
with eyes open…….. 

Tuesday 23 August 2022 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE FOR OUR EXTRAVAGANZA – Start spreading 
the news….. 

 
 
 

Engadine Zone Athletics Carnival - Wednesday 24 August 
Congratulations to our students who demonstrated 

sportsmanship, teamwork and compassion. 
We were extremely proud of your efforts. 



Save the Date: Term 4 special events 
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